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In November 2024, the Committee was re-elected: 

President:  Sue Ireland-Cutting 

Treasurer:  Sue Green 

Secretary:  Muriel Wortley 

Programme, Speakers, Outings:  Betsy Lemmon 

Catering:  Sue Flack 

Register/Donations:  Kate Goodchild 

 

During the year we had some interesting Speakers on various topics, Polly 

Crosby, Author, The Land Army, Bees, CAB, Tosier Chocolates, Pilates, Ferry 

and Rowing. 

 

The Annual Lunch in January was held at the Angel Wangford.  In July, we held 

our Garden Meeting at the Southwold Flower Company followed by afternoon 

tea in the Tea Shed.  In August we visited Henstead Exotic Gardens for a guided 

tour. 

 

Following our Annual Subscriptions Renewal in April we have 26 Members. 

 

We have a full Programme for 2025, and are now starting Speaker bookings for 

2026. 

 

Muriel Wortley 

Secretary 

Walberswick WI 


